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Hello everyone 
 

Thank you to all those parents who came to our Parents’ Voice meeting this week. At the 
meeting I explained the school’s response to our Ofsted inspection last November. There 
were some insightful questions, which school governors helped to answer. Please have a 
look at the notes from this meeting which have been emailed out to everyone. The notes 
are also on the school website in the ‘Parents’ section under the ‘Our Community’ tab. 
 

It was also very good to see so many parents at our Open Morning yesterday. Thank you for 
your feedback, which we will look at carefully. If you missed this opportunity we hope you 
can come to our next Open Morning which will be on 14th June. 
 

Next Friday 2nd February we will celebrate Hannah More’s birthday. Hannah More was born 
in 1745 and was very famous in her lifetime, as a writer of plays and poems and also as a 
campaigner against the slave trade. She also set up twelve schools! During the day children 
will learn more about her life and times and after 
school we will celebrate with our very own 
international food  festival.  We are asking parents  
to bring some food from your country, to share.  
 

Please support us at this lovely event! 
 

Have a lovely weekend, 
 

Sue Ramsay,  
Head teacher. 

Reception: Shadae and Billie-Rae 

Year 1:   Makhi and Sara 

Year 2:   Ayman and  Dirsche 

Year 3:   Maida and Mawahib 

Year 4:   Amal and Jermaine 

Year 5:   Liban and Mohammed E 

Year 6:   Salma and William 

Friday 2nd February Friday 2nd February Friday 2nd February    



Do you like 

cooking? 

Join us for a 

spicy cooking 

session! 

Parents’ Cookery Session 

Parents! 
Find out how you can help 

your child with spelling at 

this special workshop. 

 

Wednesday  

 7th February  

9.00-10.00 

 

If you would like us to organise an after-

school or evening session please email 

ruth.cochran@bristol-schools.uk 



On Wednesday 24th January Year 1 took part in an Energy Saving Workshop.  
This was run by Mitsubishi and JCW Energy Services. We enjoyed finding out about 

different ways we could save energy at home and at school. We carried out 
experiments and made posters to encourage others to save energy in the future. 

A very big well done to all of the Year 4’s who 

put on a brilliant performance of ‘Snow White’. 

We  hope parents and carers enjoyed it as much 

as  we did. They all worked extremely hard over 

to make sure it was spot on…. and it was!  

Sunflower children had another fun 

session at Horseworld this week.   

They gave the horses a good brush and  

also learned how to use ‘Long Reins’ to get 

them ready to ride the horses next week!  

The Green Team visited ‘Grow Bristol’ to 

see an actual Urban Farm.  

They learned a bit about how food gets  

to our tables and how long it can 

take to travel (unless we buy locally 

produced, seasonal vegetables).  

So, now they know all about 

sustainable farming! 




